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This Week….. 
 

We have enjoyed another busy week in 
Reception. This week we had a mini topic all 
about ‘Australia’. We used our enquiry 
question to start our topic work. ‘Can you 
ride a bicycle to Australia?’ We located 
Australia on a world map and found that 
because it is so far away we could either 
travel there by air or water.  
 
We enjoyed making our own passports and 
writing about our personal information such 
as name, age and where we live. The 
children then enjoyed using these to virtually 
travel down under to Australia. We made 
sandwiches to take with us and we enjoyed 
these on Bondi Beach. We then took part in 
aboriginal dance! 
 
 
We have finished Yoga for this term. After 
half term our PE day will be Monday.  

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities.  

 
@ListerInf_Rec 

 

Star of the Week 
 

Congratulations to our Star of the Week! 

Bluebells: Jack Murphy 

Daffodils: Anabelle McKenzie 

 

 
 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 

 

 

 
Half Term Holiday 

School closes at 3pm on Thursday 25th May.  
 

It reopens on Monday 5th June at 8.50am.  
 

Have a lovely half term!  

 
 

Bluebells Class Assembly  

Thank you for coming to watch our assembly. 
We hope you enjoyed it! Check out Seesaw to 
view it! Well done Bluebells – you did a super 

job!  

 


